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SIUE BULLETN
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 28, No. 28 
February 3, 1998

MEMO TO: University Comnjirnity

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: A Book In Every Home

I am pleased to announce that anyone who brings a children’s book to the Vadalabene 
Center on Thursday evening or Saturday evening will receive free admission to the SIUE men’s 
and women’s basketball games. This is a wonderful opportunity to cheer on the Cougars and 
also help advance Southern Illinois University’s “A Book In Every Home” campaign. The 
children who will be receiving the books are enrolled in SIU’s Head Start and Child 
Development programs.

SIUE’s basketball teams have been playing extremely well this season. The men’s team 
is ranked regionally with an overall record o f 13-6 and will be looking for bids to the Great 
Lakes Valley Conference and NCAA Tournaments. The women’s team also is ranked regionally 
and is enjoying another fine season with a 14-6 record overall. Both teams will be playing 
conference rivals Kentucky Wesleyan College on Thursday, Febmary 5th, and Bellarmine (KY) 
College on Saturday, February 7th. The starting times for the women’s games is 5:30 p.m. with 
the men’s games to follow at 7:30 p.m.

If  you have any questions, please contact the Athletic Department at 2871.

I hope to see you there.

be:: Cbr(
W i h

mono 
le

DW/EH/lw


	Edwardsville Bulletin: February 3, 1998
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1423084335.pdf.RhLmE

